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Horrible Histories live on Stage at Alexandra Palace – Friday 13th December  
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As part of our 50th year of Fairfields celebrations we would like to offer a special event for the whole 
school community to enjoy this Christmas time at Alexandra Palace: 

“Horrible Christmas”, a Horrible Histories live on stage performance. 
This is a rare and affordable opportunity to experience the magic of theatre in one of the country’s most 
historical entertainment and sports venues.  
 
It is planned to take children in years 1 – 6 and in addition to the supervising staff we are able to offer 1 
paid adult ticket per Fairfields family, with any additional tickets being offered for sale nearer the time. 
 
The coaches will leave from school between 9.00am – 9.30am on 13th December 2024 for a 10.30 show 
time and return for 2.00pm. Therefore, the children will need to be in school for registration promptly 
at 8:55am in order for us to leave on time, we would ask the spaces outside the school be left clear 
for the coaches to park.  
 
The total cost of the trip is £21.00 per child, payment and permission will be available via the school 
gateway. If you are in receipt of Benefit Related Free School Meals the school will meet the full cost of 
this trip.  Please contact the school, via email or School Gateway, confirming that you are eligible and 
give consent for your child to attend this trip. 
 
The 1 adult ticket per family, including return transport from school, is £26.00 per adult, which can 
also be paid for via the School Gateway.  
 
We also plan for Early Years to have a fun filled day in school on the 13th December with Christmas 
activities and a very reputable theatre company in to deliver a family favourite Pantomime. 
 
It is our ambition to provide the children and wider school community with a unique opportunity, to 
experience an event that will form a wonderful memory which they will carry with them in their years 
beyond Fairfields. We do appreciate however, that this is only made possible through your continued 
financial support in contributing to such ventures. Thank you in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr G Gaidoni 
Headteacher  
Fairfields Primary School & Nursery  
 


